
 

 

 

COMMUNIQUÉ 
Visitation currently on hold - Outbreak at 

Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre 
 
Kahnawake – Saturday, March 19, 2022  
Ronwaia'tanentaktónhne, 19 shískare ne Enniskó:wa, 2022  
 
The Kateri Memorial Hospital would like to advise the community on updates to the 
current outbreak announced Friday, March 18th. 
 
In order to gain a better understanding of the current outbreak in inpatient, all 
visitation is on hold until further notice.  
 
KMHC staff are currently contacting family members to advise them of this urgent 
closure. If you have not yet been reached, you will be shortly.  
 
Only identified natural caregivers will be allowed entry to the units at this time. KMHC 
thanks you for your understanding. 


